March 5, 1970

Mr, & Mrs. Stephen J. Winters
1718 Abingdon Drive #202,
Alexardria, Virginia 22314

Deer Mr. & Mrs, Winters:
I am sending vou teday uvnder separste cover:

1 superkemlon ribbon for a royel typewriter
About 100 red-print newsletierheads like this one

£boul the same number of reduced letterhcads, to bHe used in case
you'd like to crowd more informetion onto one page

Some sample back issues of the newsletter as edited by me an my
predecessor, George Simpsoa (You don't need to mimic these slav-
ishly; euch editor has plenty of latitude for his own personal
selections end expressions; my idea of the newsletter is & cone
cise table of events of interest to folictlorists: what, when and
where. But there aere & lot of other possibilities.)

- A pack of korectype for correcting errors

Some scraps and leads for the April newsletter, possibly duplicated
by the notes you took ot the board meeting lest night.

If you're coming to the regular program meeting, Feb. 13 (Friday),
at the Smithsonien Museum of History and Technology, I'il see you
there,

More later.

Cordially

Frank Goodwyn



